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Another great show!  Yes, the entries were  down a bit on last year, but to be honest after the 

summer we have had we were surprised to get as many as we did.  An exceptionally hot summer 

which was followed by a torrential rain storm the day before the Show!!   There is always such a 

good atmosphere at the Show and that is why the Judges love to come each year.  We had great 

support from the local area both with the entries  and in the afternoon when the hall soon filled up 

with people coming to admire the exhibits, take part in the raffle and tombola and stay on to have a 

slice of homemade cake and a cup of tea!!  Many congratulations to everyone who entered and of 

course especially to those who won prizes.  It was so good to see so many children’s entries!   The 

Committee would like to thank all the members who put in so much hard work to make the Show a 

success! 

 

Our next monthly meeting is on Thursday September 13th when Mr Roger Hirons will be giving us a 

talk entitled “ Unusual plants for the British Gardener”.  Sounds interesting!  7.00 for 7.30 in the 

Village Hall 

Rozie Bradley 

Secretary 


